



Dear Phil.

As we celebrate Canada's Volunteer Appreciation Week, we would like to thank you for your incredible leadership and tremendous support as a member of our Campaign Cabinet for Impact: The Campaign for York University. You are a leading supporter and ambassador for York University – as such, you are playing significant role in helping us address the changing postsecondary landscape and take advantage of the many possibilities ahead of us as one of Canada's leading and most unique universities.

Your exemplary and inspirational service has truly benefited the entire University community. We are grateful for your determined support of everything we are working to accomplish in the coming years – including meeting and exceeding our Campaign goals of raising \$500 million for transformative University projects and doubling the number of engaged York alumni. With your help, we have already raised more than \$270 million toward our goal.

York University is an ambitious institution. We have many tremendous achievements to celebrate and we know that with your help we will continue to succeed. On behalf of all of our students, faculty, staff, alumni and friends, thank you for all that you have contributed to make York the institution that it is today.

*The image above features Tori-Lee Thompson, a second-year kinesiology student in the Faculty of Health, one of the many York students who have benefited from the support of dedicated volunteers like you. Mamdouh Shourki President & Vice-Chancellor

Jeff O'Hagan Vice-President Advancement

Rick Waugh

Chair, Board of Governors

Contact Us | Privacy Policy | Unsubscribe

York University, Division of Advancement 4700 Keele St, Toronto, ON M3J 1P3 (416) 736-2100 | e; <u>give@yorku.ca</u>

Charitable Registration No. 11930 6736 RR0001